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Check the website for 

membership information 

and events updates. 

www.sylvanarchers.org 

Email:  

kymbishop@comcast.net 

for contributions to the 

newsletter 

Next board meeting is  July  2nd at the range in Sherwood 7 PM 

The time has come for me to turn 

over my quill and pen to the next   

Publicity Director. I am not run-

ning for office for the next year 

and my last day will be July 1. This 

will be my last newsletter. My life 

has taken different turns and 

changes and I can not commit to 

this board position at this time. I 

have enjoyed being on the board 

and doing the newsletter. We 

have such a great team, but I am 

hoping someone else will step up 

and take over where I have left 

off.  

You will still see me out and about 

at the range here and there and I 

am going to volunteer when I can. 

So if you are interested in this 

position please contact one of the 

board members for more infor-

mation on how to get involved.  

As a reminder, we are having sev-

eral things going on in June. We 

are hosting the OBH state field 

Championships this month, we 

are having another open house, 

our community lessons are 

starting and we have the broad-

head league starting Wednesday 

night June 10th! It is a busy 

month for us at Sylvan Archers so 

make sure to check the website 

for more details on date and 

times of the events. 

It has been a pleasure serving you 

these past few years and you will 

see me again on the board, I hope 

or in a Trustee position or trying 

something different next time. 

Kim Bishop, MS 

www:sylvanarchers.org
mailto:kymbishop@comcast.net
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Coaches corner and youth updates….. 
If you are interested in learning to shoot 
the field course, or learning to shoot it 
better, in advance of the state field cham-
pionships at Sylvan, June 27-28, contact 
Laurie. She can match you up with men-
tors in your bow class and organize  to 
shoot the course together. 

Congratulations to Brandon Tenner for 
achieving his level 3 coaching certificate. 
We now have two board members with 
level 3. For any of you that are level one 
coaches, we can sure use the help with 
our youth programs this summer. If you 
can volunteer once or twice a month for 
a couple of hours,  that would be great! 
Please contact  Brandon or Laurie to let 
them know when you can help.  

For more information on our youth pro-
grams, community lessons or private les-
sons , getting certified as an instructor or 
to volunteer to help out, contact: 

Brandon Tenner: 

oregonyoutharchery@gmail.com 

            OR 

Laurie Robinson: 

robinsnest44@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

         Broad head League starts this Wednesday the 10th of June! We will be doing the same format as 
last year with marked and unmarked competition. We have been working with Cabela’s to help sponsor 
some of the prizes you will see etc. So we want to thank them for their continued support of Sylvan 
Archer’s.  

 

As a reminder that the range will be closed for maintenance on Wednesday 9-5 pm June 10th for 
maintenance. If you have any concerns or questions about that contact Jack Rutz at: mulliganjack@ 
msn.com 

 

We have also been working with the scouts and the police league and some community groups with les-
sons at the range etc. They usually are there during the day, but if you see them and our coaching staff 
there, just know that they will be using part of the practice range for their classes. 

 

We are working on getting the course set up and ready for the state field and we also need some help 
during that weekend. If you can volunteer at anytime during that weekend, please contact OBH and also 
Laurie Robinson could use some help with the cubs, and showing them where to go etc. So contact her if 
you are interested in helping.   robinsnest44@comcast.net. 

 

 

3D and Range updates …. 

oregonyoutharchery.com
mailto:robinsnest44@comcast.net


To: Sylvan Archers, Inc 

From: Cliff Hoff 

Re: Resume for candidacy for Sylvan Archers Trustee Board 

 

    My name is Cliff Hoff and I have been a Sylvan member for nearly 30 years. I have been on the 

Trustee board for 3 terms in the past. I recognize the need to fill vacancies on that board and I am 

submitting my name again for consideration. 

 

    Sylvan's is a great place to recreate and enjoy this great passion of archery. We love spending time 

with friends and loved ones at the range.  My greatest wish is that we preserve Sylvan Archery club 

for our future generations. I greatly appreciate the supreme efforts many of you have put forth in 

making Sylvan's what it is today and dream of what it could become in the future.  Thank you for 

your consideration.    

 

         Submitted by 

 

         Cliff Hoff  

Resume for one of our vacant Trustee positions……... 

Anyone wishing to be considered for a Trustee position has to post their resume in our news-

letter for the next 3 months. Cliff Hoff has generously, volunteered to apply for one of the 

open positions. His resume is listed below. 


